
 
 
 
 
 

November 2, 2017 
 
To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair  
 Riverside Division 

From: James Brennan, Chair  
 Committee on University Extension 
 
Re: Sustainability Ad Hoc Committee Report 
 
The Committee on University Extension reviewed the Sustainability Ad Hoc Committee report and have 
opted not to submit a response as the report does not have any impact on University Extension and is 
outside the Committee’s purview. 


